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Expression of Interest 
Route 20 Site Safety Committee 

Mate and Terminal Representatives 
 

The Route 20 Site Safety Committee is looking for a mate representative and a terminal 
representative to sit on the Committee.  The mate representative position is open to members 
from Local 20 who are cleared to work on the Pune'luxutth. The terminal representative position 
is open to members from Local 7 who work at the Chemainus terminal. 
 
If you are interested in putting your name forward, please submit your written request by fax to 
250.716.3455 or email nominations@bcfmwu.com with the subject line “Route 20 SSC, Mate 
Rep” or “Route 20 SSC, Terminal Rep” by 1630 hours Wednesday, January 24, 2024. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BC Ferry & Marine Workers’ Union 
1511 Stewart Avenue 
Nanaimo, BC V9S 4E3 

Phone:  1.800.663.7009 or 250.716.3454       Fax:  250.716.3455 
 
 

“Shop Stewards:  Please Post on Bulletin Boards” 
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